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Comments: I strongly oppose Midas Gold's Stibnite project near McCall and the Frank Church-River of No Return

Wilderness. This project will threaten pristine land and waters in the South Fork of the Salmon River watershed

and has the potential to only make historic mining problems worse.

This affects the habitat of the endangered Chinook Salmon. Additionally, the comment period should be

extended further into the election cycle. Pristine land and waters have so much more economic value than a

mine, and than polluted water-which are expensive to clean up and end up costing much more in the long term. 


